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Our Commitment to Safeguarding
At the Worcester Warriors Foundation, the safety and wellbeing of every child, young person, and adult at risk is our top priority.
We are fully committed to creating a safe, inclusive, and positive environment where everyone can thrive — whether they're playing, watching, volunteering, or working with us. Our safeguarding policies and procedures are guided by national standards and developed in line with best practices from the RFU, NSPCC, HM Government and education sectors.
All our staff, coaches, and volunteers are trained to recognise and respond to safeguarding concerns. We take all concerns seriously and act quickly to make sure the right support is in place.
If you have a safeguarding concern or need to speak to someone, please don’t hesitate to contact our Designated Safeguarding Lead:
📧 carol.hart@warriorsfoundation.co.uk
📞 07920 428114
If you think that someone is in immediate danger – CALL 999
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